October 25, 1980

Dear Sam:

How good of you to go to the trouble of providing
another memorandum for the Powell Chambers!

1t is, as can be said of all Estreicher products,
well written and persuasive. Although I think David makes a
good lawyer-like argument, I am not convinced that we were
wrong in Monell,

I do feel a bit like I was "taken" in some of the
conversations that then occurred - not by you, of course.
Even so, I continue to think Monell was decided correctly.

You always will be welcome to use our facilities
when you are here recruiting. I look forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Professor Samuel Esctreicher

School of Laws

New York University

40 wWashington Square South, Room 350
New York, New York 10012
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